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“Thank you for what you are doing. Learning how to paint has given me my life back.”
Zach H., Veteran

Dear Friend of Our Veterans,

We teach veterans how to paint at their kitchen tables. While learning the basics of watercolor
at home might not sound like much, the results can be astonishing. Not only do our veterans
end up creating works they are mighty proud of, the change in their confidence, self-esteem
and sense of connection can be life changing.

This Giving Tuesday we invite you to be a part of our mission as we raise funds to provide
FREE art supplies and instruction to veterans nationwide. Each $250 provides one veteran
with the needed materials that can begin opening the door to whole health. Through your
generous donation and the healing powers of art, we can make a difference in the lives of
the service men and women who have given us so much.

Sincerely,
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Colonel, USA Retired Founder, The Patriot Art Foundation
Finance, Chair, The Patriot At Foundation We the People: Portraits of Veterans in America
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